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Next Week 

Reading Text: Super Storms 

Target Skill: main idea and details 

Phonics Skill: suffixes 

Writing: informational 

Math: numbers within 1,000 

Social Studies: Civics and Community 

 Specials 
 

Monday: library 
 

Tuesday: music 
 

Wednesday: PE 
 

Thursday: technology 
 

Friday: music 
 

This Week 
 

In reading we read a realistic fiction 
story titled The Ugly Vegetables. It was 
about a little girl and her mom who were 
growing a Chinese vegetable garden.  

In Fundations, we learned about 
different suffixes. We spent time talking 
about how many of our suffixes are not 
spelled how we hear them when we add 
them to words.  

We read a fun book titled Dear Deer 
to learn about homophones. After reading 
the book we made a list of all the 
homophones we know. We also learned 
about the difference between common and 
proper nouns.   

This will be our last newsletter of 
first quarter! Can you believe it? Have a 
safe and relaxing break! See you in 
October!   
 
 

 Dates to Remember 
 

September 26th: Restaurant Night at 
Dairy Queen from 3:30-8:30pm 
 

September 27th: End of Quarter 
Celebration in room 35 (more info. to 
come) 
 

September 27th: Character Counts 
Assembly  

(PreK-3rd 1:30-2pm; 4-6th 2:15-2:45pm) 
 

September 30th: Fall Intersession Begins 
 

October 15th: First Day of 2nd Quarter 
 

October 25th: Fall Ball from 4-9pm 
 

Next Week is Spirit Week 
 

Monday: NFL 
 

Tuesday: Camouflage 
 

Wednesday: Neon 
 

Thursday: Crazy Socks 
 

Friday: Navarrete  
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Michael 


